
802.20 Chair’s Closing report – July 2005 Plenary 
 
63 people attended the session of which 54 were voting members. 
 
The Channel Models document was approved by a vote of 47 “Yes” and 1 “No”. The 
Chair, as the acting editor for the last two sessions, will issue the final version based upon 
this approval. Finalizing and approving the document was the number one objective of 
the group for this session. 
 
A major editorial and content revision of the Evaluation Criteria and Traffic models was 
reviewed. This version was based upon a page by page review at the May interim and 
completed by the Chair at the request of the working members attending the May interim. 
A number of new contributions regarding the Evaluation Criteria & Traffic Models 
document were reviewed and adopted into the next version.  With the encouragement of 
the Working Group, the Chair will continue as editor for the next session.  
 
A baseline Technology Selection Process document was agreed without objection. A 
number of contributions were reviewed and an updated baseline will be created for 
conference call reviews and the September Interim session.  
Jerry Upton 
Chair 802.20 


